
         St. Linus Church,           

            Bath, Ontario 
                                          Telephone: 613-352-5832 

                     Pastor: Father Tim Shea 

          Sunday Mass 10:30 a.m. 

      Reconciliation: Available upon request or at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview     

      Mass at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview, Saturday at 5:15 p.m., Sunday at 9:00 a.m. 

      Weekday Masses at 9:30 a.m. (schedule changes - call for times 613-389-2009)  

                                                www.blessedsacramentamherstview.org/     

                                      Sunday, May 13, 2018 

                                      Ascension of the Lord  
 

The month of May is dedicated to the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
 

Prayer Quilts: As small hand tied quilts are made, a silent prayer is said for someone in special need. If 
someone you know is facing a health or personal issue and would like a prayer quilt, please contact Mary 
Dupel at (613) 389-6104. There is no charge for these quilts. 

 

Knights of Columbus - Lottery Tickets: Tickets will be sold before and after Mass at St. Linus every 
Sunday by Ken Burns. Please support the work of the Knights and its local charities. 
  

St. Linus Softball Team: Our Parish has been granted an 'expansion team' in the co-ed Kingston District 
Church Softball League (KDCSL).  We are looking for softball players between the ages of 14 (as of Dec. 
31) and 100 to join us for a fun spring / summer of softball! The Season starts on Thursday May 24 and 
ends with the League Tournament on August 10 & 11.  No experience necessary, only a willingness to 
come out and have some fun while representing St. Linus in a league that strives to promote fellowship 
and unity to the churches of the Kingston Area. If you are interested or have any questions, please contact 
Colin or Della at 613-389-1017 or colinrpkennedy@yahoo.ca For more INFO about the league, check out 
their website at http://kdcsl.webs.com/  
 

50th Anniversary of Blessed Sacrament: This year, Blessed Sacrament celebrates their 50th 
Anniversary. There are some special events and projects planned so each parishioner can support and 
enjoy the 50th Anniversary:  

• Parish Golf Tournament: Sunday, June 24th, find details on the poster and our website…  

• Murder Mystery Dinner: Sat., September 8th, 6:30 pm.  

• Parish Mission: September 29th – October 3rd: each evening Father Red O’Reilly will conduct 
special celebrations…  

• Special Project: The parish is accepting donations of $600 if you want to dedicate a church pew 
for your family or in memory of special people. We will attach an engraved shield to the pew. More 
info, call the parish office. 

 

Mater Dei Curia Acies: The Legion of Mary of the Archdiocese of Kingston will celebrate the Mater Dei 
Curia Acies on Sunday, May 27th, at St. Paul the Apostle Parish, 1111 Taylor Kidd Blvd, Kingston.  Rosary 
at 2:00 p.m.; Mass at 2:30 p.m., followed by a social hour.  Regular members and Auxiliary members are 
encouraged to attend.  Contact person:  Lucien at 613-634-0375. 

 

Euchre and Bridge Night: Join us at 7:00 pm on the third Tuesday of the month for an evening of euchre 
and bridge in the Blessed Sacrament church hall. This event is open to all who are over age 16 - bring 
your friends, family and neighbours! Cover charge is $2/person. Light refreshments served. Prizes will be 
awarded and there is Share the Wealth every evening. The next euchre & bridge evening is Tuesday, May 
15th at 7:00 pm. 

 

Adoration and Benediction of The Blessed Sacrament: Adoration and Benediction of the Blessed 
Sacrament is held at Blessed Sacrament every Friday following 9:30 am Mass. Everyone welcome.  
 

Mass Intentions: Mass for Rennie Doornekamp, mother of Rennie Hutzler, requested by Choir members.  
 

Important St. Linus Dates:  
June 13 – Dominio Theatre Night, The Mollycoddlers 
June 24 – Golf Tournament to help raise money for Blessed Sacrament 
July 8 – Church Picnic and Social 
 

Volunteers: 
Lector   May 20  Donna Clifford 
Eucharistic Minister May 20  Maureen Eaton, Steve Quinn, Esther Mitchell   
Ministers of Hospitality May 20  Ken Burns & Jane Leduc Potter      
Church Preparation May   Maureen Eaton       
Altar Servers  May 20  Maureen Eaton 
    
This bulletin is printed weekly through the courtesy of Zena Hinch at Gordon F. Tompkins Funeral Homes. 
Township Chapel 435, Davis Drive, Kingston 613-546-5150 & Central Chapel 49, Colborne St, Kingston 

613-546-5454.To publish an item in the bulletin please email melanie@claritycontentservices.com 
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